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New Frontier Flight Brings  
More Travel Options to El Paso 
Nonstop Service to Dallas-Fort Worth Launches October 8 
EL PASO, Texas—El Paso travelers will soon have another convenient option 
for reaching Dallas and beyond. Beginning October 8, 2025, Frontier Airlines will 
launch nonstop service to Dallas Fort Worth International Airport (DFW). 
The new service will operate three times a week on Mondays, Wednesdays, and 
Fridays, offering more flexibility for both business and leisure travelers. 
The addition of this service enhances travel connectivity for the region and 
complements existing flights to the Dallas area. El Paso International Airport 
currently offers service to DFW through American Airlines and to Dallas Love 
Field (DAL) via Southwest Airlines. Frontier’s entry into the Dallas market brings 
competitive fares, expanded scheduling options, and more airline choices for 
passengers.  
“Frontier’s new service adds valuable competition to the Dallas market, giving our 
community more flexibility, affordability, and connectivity,” said Tony Nevarez, 
Director of Aviation at El Paso International Airport. “Frontier has been a great 
partner since 2018, and we’re excited to see them grow in El Paso again. We 
encourage travelers to take advantage of the new route, as community support 
like this helps us expand future air service.” 
Frontier Airlines began service in El Paso in March 2018 with flights to Denver 
and later expanding to include Chicago, Las Vegas, and temporary service to 
Orlando, San Diego, and Ontario, California. 
Flight Details 

Route:   El Paso (ELP) ↔ Dallas Fort Worth (DFW) 
Start Date:  October 8, 2025 
Frequency:  Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays 
To purchase tickets, visit www.flyfrontier.com. 
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